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Please Note Important Dates:  
November 1


Tuition Due

November 1 - 15

Operation Christmas Child Service Project
Monday, 11/11


Veterans Day Holiday – NO SCHOOL

W-F  11/27-11/29

Thanksgiving Break – NO SCHOOL

Operation Christmas Child:  We are teaching our students to help other children this Thanksgiving and Christmas season.  Each class will be filling shoeboxes with small toys, school supplies and hygiene items to be sent through “Samaritans Purse” to children in a third world country suffering because of war, natural disaster, poverty, illness or neglect. Teachers will be posting sign up sheets for this project. The deadline for turning in the boxes is Friday, November 15.  
If your family would like to prepare a box of your own we have attached an informational brochure. You can bring it to the preschool office by the 15th and we will take it to the collection center.   There is a $9 fee for shipping each box. Checks should be made out to the preschool and we will send one big check.  Info on this organization please visit  www.Samaritanspurse.org
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Family Christmas Craft Night:  Please mark Wednesday, December 11th  5:30 pm on your calendar.  Bring the whole family for a night of Holiday cheer!  Each classroom will feature a different preschool Christmas craft for you to make with your children.  Siblings are welcome.  More information in the December newsletter but we wanted you to SAVE THE DATE.  If you signed up at the parent night to help with this event you will be receiving an email with details on how you can help.  If you didn't sign up to help but would like to, see Mrs. Barbe in the office! 





Give Thanks to the Lord for He is Good


Psalms 107:1








MINI PROGRESS REPORTS: 


To help with communication, beginning in November, we are offering mini student progress reports for parents who are interested.  This is a short form to help you keep in touch with how your student is doing in school and what you can be doing at home to support their learning. Please stop by the preschool office to request the form.  It will be returned to your parent file within a week.  Our official parent teacher conferences are in early February. 











